
 

 

 

 

Wednesday, March 29, 2017 

Special Meeting 

Minutes of the joint Hardin County Conservation Board and Hardin County Supervisors 

Meeting. 

 

The Wednesday, March 29, 2017 special meeting of the Hardin County Conservation Board and 

the Hardin County Supervisors was called to order by Chair Lance Granzow at 9:00 a.m. in the 

Conference Room at the Hardin County Courthouse, Eldora, Iowa 

 

Board Members Attending: Sandy Trampe, Jessica Lara, Verl Duncan, Dennis Heetland and 

Allen Kadolph 

 

Supervisors Attending: Lance Granzow, BJ Hoffman and Renee McClellan 

 

Staff Members Attending: Director Wes Wiese, Office Assistant Becky Frerichs, Engineer 

Daryl Albertson and Clerk/Drainage & Plats Tina Schlemme 

 

Guests: None 

 

General Business: 

Drainage: Tina Schlemme, Drainage & Plats Clerk, was on hand to answer any 

questions that both Boards may have on drainage code. Discussion was held by both Boards on 

the drainage issues that was brought to the Conservation Boards attention by Doug Phillips of 

Zearing. Mr. Phillips farms ground that is adjacent to the Arthur Hilker Farm. All was 

information only and no motion needed. 

Access: After discussion, it was the consensus of both Boards to proceed with legal 

action to re-open the Hardin City canoe access on 170th Street. Also discussed was the eight-acre 

property along the Iowa River that is owned by Hardin County Conservation. This was all 

information only and no motion needed. 

Other Items: Daryl Albertson, Engineer, was on hand to discuss with both Boards the issues of 

drainage in the Cleves area. No motion needed, all was information only. 

Adjournment: Jessica Lara made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Allen Kadolph. 

All members voted aye. The motion carried, meeting adjourned at 9:50 a.m. 


